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Special Meeting of the Traffic & Road Safety Advisory Panel: 27 June 2016 

Addendum to the report – Agenda Item 6: Appointment of Advisers 

 

A late nomination has been received from the pedestrian organisation, Living Streets. 

Living Streets - Key national charity established in 2001 but formerly known as the 
Pedestrians Association which was established in 1929. It has published papers on walking  
and has a network of local groups to assist working with local authorities. 
 

Website - http://www.livingstreets.org.uk  

 
Nominee 
 
Mr Leonard Gray - has served on the Panel since 2006. 

http://www.livingstreets.org.uk/

